
WHAT HAPPENS TO F.S..L. MONEY? 

td Re you ever wonder what hanvens to the 

money that is deducted from your cheque for 

the P.S.I. plan? Here is a chart that shows 

the distribution of all dollars received by 

    

Physicians Services Incorporated during 1952. 

   
   

    

    

wr 

Office Calls 

Home Calls 

Night Calls 
Hosnital Calls 

    

    

All Surgery 
(inclu. Fractures) 
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THIS IS NATIONAL WILDLIFE WEEK 
(cont. from page 1) 
are also important cogs in the balance wheel. 

It is true, that, at times, man has 
attempted to influence the delicate balance 
of Nature for good - but his efforts, too 
often, have been insignificant, misguided, 

or biased by his own needs or desires. If 
man is ever to benefit from his attempts to 
improve fish and game conditions he must 
learn to do what is necessary without fear 
or favour. He must learn "what is bestest 
for the mostest", 

In each province in Canada there are 

fish and game conservation associations and 
other organizations which co-onerate and 
study with fish and game, soils, waters 
forest management authorities; men who, 
through research and investigstion, are in 
a position to know something of what is re- 
quired to rrotect and rernetuate these res- 
ources. The more peonle will join and supp- 
ort such organizations and through them 
their provincial authorities - the more they 
teach their children to continue the job - 
the more they will be able to help to imp- 
rove wildlife conditions and add to their 
own outdoor pleasure, 
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and - 
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AROUND THE TOWN 

Mrs, Bob Burella ith Joanne, Robert 

and Richard left a week ago Saturday to 

spend the following three months visiting 

with her Mother, Mrs, Starink of Winnipeg. 

Mr, and Mrs. "Monty" Paget returned a 

week ago from a three week motor trip to 

Coosa Pines, {Alabama where they were the 

guests of Mr, and Mrs, Ray Williams, and 

south to Daytona Beach,'and St, Petersburgh, 

Florida, On the return trip the Pagets 

visited in New Orleans and Memphis. 

Mr, and Mrs, James Goodfellow with 

Billy and Mrs, J, Goodfellow of Fort William 

were recent weekend visitors of the Harry 

Goodfellows, 

Mr, and Mrs, Harry Ward of Fort William 

motored to Terrace Bay as Easter guests of 

Mr, and Mrs, Fred McMillan. Miss Barbie 

McMillan returned to Fort William and will 

spend the week as gucests of her grandparents, 

Schoolteachers Pat Dooling and Claire 

Quarry are spending the Easter holidays 

sightseeing in New York. 

Mrs, Ted Cairns left recently with 

sons Gordon, Donald and Douglas to take up 

residence in St, Catharines, Ontario. Mr. 

Cairns is now employed im Thorold, Ontario, 

Prior to their departure the Knitting Club 

entertained at an evening of Bridge at the 

home of Mrs, Betty Paget and Mrs, Cairns 

was presented with some lovely additions to 

her flatware. As an extra Mrs, Cairns also 

won first prize at Bridge. 

The Bridge Club to which Mrs, Cairns 

had belonged also entertained with a dinner 

at the Hotel Terrace in her honour, follow- 

ed by an evening of Bridge at the home of 

Mrs. Jack Wellings. ‘The Club presented 

Mrs, Cairns with a cup and saucer. 

Mr, and Mrs, ilan Ward returned Sun- 

day from a week's visit in Port irthur as 

guests of Gussiets parents, Mr. and Mrs, J, 

Hemdry and attending the Hendry-Stone 

Wedding of last Thursday, 

Mrs, Sax Lundberg entertained in 

honour of her daughter Joan's twelfth birth- 

day Monday afternoon at her home, Birch 

Crescent. Eight guests were present, among 

whom was Joants cousin, Janet artist of 

Fort William who is spending her Easter 

holidays in Terrace Bay. Games and contests 

were played by the guests and luncheon 

served, 

Mr. aba Mrs. Jack Wellings were the 

guests of Peggy's sister and family, Mr. 

and Mrs, Ab Gray of Fort William, over the 

Easter weekend, 
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